
 

New Pharmacy Inspector Position Available
The previous version of this email said this job posting was for the Central Region, but this
posting is for the Northeast Region of Ohio. A corrected version of this notice is below.

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy has posted another new position as a Pharmacy Board Inspector
for the Northeast Region of Ohio. To review and apply for the position, click here:
https://dasstateoh.taleo.net/careersection/oh_ext/jobdetail.ftl?
job=240003KS&tz=GMT-04%3A00&tzname=America%2FNew_York

Inspectors play a critical role in fulfilling the mission of the Board of Pharmacy by being actively
involved in the regulation and enforcement of laws governing the distribution of legal drugs in
Ohio. Inspectors work from a residential home office and are provided a state vehicle for official
Board of Pharmacy business.

Qualifications for the position are:

42 months' experience within pharmaceutical industry and a valid driver’s license; or
Passage of an examination approved by the Ohio Board of Pharmacy to determine a
person’s competency to perform services as a qualified pharmacy technician; 30 months'
experience within the pharmaceutical industry; and a valid driver’s license; or
Completion of associate program core coursework in law enforcement or a health care
related field; 24 months' experience within the pharmaceutical industry; and a valid driver’s
license; or
Equivalent of Minimum Class Qualifications For Employment noted in the job posting.

The final candidate selected for this position is required to live in or relocate to Cuyahoga County
within 180 days from effective date of hire. If you are selected for the Pharmacy Board Inspector
position, you will be required to complete a 16-week training. This training will take place in
Columbus, Ohio and also in the field. Traveling to and from training will be required.

If you have any questions about the position, contact us at contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov.

People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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